
Dear Citizen of the European Union,  

A day is fast approaching in which we can strengthen the forces of the Left 
in one of the most important institutions of the EU – the European Parlia-
ment. 

On June 9, your vote will have the power to change the course of the 
European Union. 

Over the past five years, the presence of die Linke in the European 
Parliament has played a crucial role in the fight for human rights, workers‘ 
rights, environmental protection and fair redistribution across Europe. We 
want to continue on this path, because there is an urgent need for a social 
energy transition, enough affordable housing, good wages, education and 
health care free of charge. This is where we need you. 

Given the rise of the far-right, these elections could be crucial – not only at 
the European level, but also for the state elections in September in Saxony, 
Thuringia and Brandenburg and the federal elections in 2025.

That is why we are calling on you to get involved: If you want to help make 
Europe and Germany fairer, vote for die Linke!

If you are at least 16 years old, have been a permanent resident of Germany 
for at least 3 months, and are a citizen of an EU member state, you have until 
May 19 to register to vote if you did not do so in the last European elections.

Registration simply involves filling out a form and sending it to your local 
authority. You can find the form and more information here:

https://www.bmi.bund.de/EN/topics/
constitution/electoral-law/european-
elections/european-election-2024/
european-election-2024.html
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